
16 May AGM Update 
 
The Parish Council reviewed progress of the Neighbourhood Plan at their AGM on 16th May 
2023, with the following minute recorded: 
 

2. Village Improvement 
2.1 To review progress on developing the Neighbourhood Plan 
Cllr Peace presented an update report she had completed with Mary Pluquet, 

 highlighting that Ian Poole, Places4People, proposes: 

• To present the draft of the NP to the working group on June 22nd; 

• To provide the NP to the Parish Council for signing off before consultation on July 
11th; 

• Consultation to begin a minimum of 4 weeks after sign-off, date T.B.C. This will 
include a pop-in event to present to the village and summary leaflets to be 
delivered to the village. 
(Previously the End of Grant Report NPG-13087, had been completed by end 

 March 2023, for Groundworks UK who manage the grant applications.) 
Cllr Kirk said he intended to provide an update at tomorrow’s Annual Parish  

 Meeting (APM) including Community Aspirations. 
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